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Ottawa, November 27, 1912.

Rev. sir,-

Referring to the proposed erection of a new

 school-house on the Kingsclear Reserve I have to ask

you to be good enough to let the Department have the in-

formation asked for on July 12, 1911, in regard to the

sixe and kind of building that you think would be suit-

able and also information respecting the side.

It is proposed to taxe up the preparation of

the plans for this and other building at an early date

and the Department would like to have the information as

soon as possible.

Your obedient servant.

Cm Leau

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Rev. J, J. Ryan,

Superintendent of Indian School=,

St. Mary's Ferry, N.B.
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